

THE WHITLEY NEWSLETTER 18/10/18



PARKING

We have had more complaints about parents parking in privately owned spaces and residents' parking in Perrystone Mews, Brook Court and Barrington Court. We ask you to please respect other people's space and park in the old Tesco car park. This is not only inconsiderate, it can also affect the safety of the children.

BIKES and SCOOTERS

We had a scooter taken from the bike shed on Tuesday, which has now been returned, and another scooter went missing on Wednesday. This was black with purple wheels and handles. Please can you check at home if your child has brought this home by mistake and if so return it to school. We would you advise you to lock your bikes and scooters and name them and not leave them overnight.

A HUGE THANK YOU!

We cannot thank you enough for all the support given to raise money for MacMillan Cancer Support - we made an amazing £500!

POPPIES

We have a range of poppies and other goodies to sell to raise money for The Royal British Legion. We have pencils, rubbers, sharpeners and reflectors all at 50p each and rulers for £1. These will be available from the office from Monday 22nd October.

DATA COLLECTION FORMS

If you haven't already done so please return data collection sheets to us so that we can update details. Please also remember to advise us when you change details, such as mobile phone numbers, as it is important that we are able to contact parents in an emergency.

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for:

Friday 19th October - WOW Celebration Friday 26th October - WOW Celebration

HALF TERM

Please note school will close on Friday 26th October at 3.10 pm and re-open on Monday 5th November.